
                                                                                             

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

The Strictly Pennine show at the Lawrence Batley Theatre for MJS this year is on Wednesday 28th 

February at 5pm. 

Please can children arrive at the Lawrence Batley Theatre by 4.15pm, where they will meet Mrs 

Brian in the theatre courtyard. They should wear their dance outfit – children know what they are 

wearing. They are able to bring a drink and snack as well as a game / book to keep them entertained 

while they wait to perform. 

The show will finish at approximately 6.00pm. The children are to be collected from the courtyard 

from the MJS staff. 

Ticketing for the audience is different to previous years. One ticket per performer has been allocated 

and can be ordered and paid for through school by Friday 19th January. The price for a ticket is £8.50. 

If you would like to purchase extra tickets, all remaining tickets will go on general sale on a first 

come first served basis on Thursday 1st February 2024 at 10am online at www.thelbt.org.uk or by 

phone on 01484 430528. You may want to set up an online account in advance to save time when 

tickets are released. 

 

Thanks for your support, 

Sam Brian 

 

https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

